
Newbridge Primary School 
Year 5 Daily Learning 
 

Wednesday 24th June: 
Hello Year 5. We hope you are all doing well this week. Do you recognise the lady in the photo? One of the books to read 
in Year 5 this year was, ‘A Galaxy of Her Own.’ This lady is mentioned in that book.  
On this day, America's first woman in space returned safely to Earth in the Challenger space 
shuttle after a successful six-day flight. Who was she? 
 
Have a good day! Are you ready? You were born ready! 
 
 
Daily reading Please read for 30 minutes and then try the challenge below. 

 

Challenge: 
Draw a large picture of one of the settings used in the book. Label everything in the picture, using 
words and phrases from the book. This will support you with knowing whether or not you have 
understood the language and the author’s description.  
 

 
 

Daily grammar  We are having a break from times tables today and focusing more on grammar and punctuation.  

 
Now, write a sentence that includes a different modal verb and a relative clause.  
 

Termly Spellings 
 
 

Please take time to learn spellings for future weeks and to re-visit past spellings. 
These can be found on the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the 
tab Classes and click on your class. 
 
nought 
enough 
bought 
toughen 
thorough 
 
You can choose today how you practise your spellings. We are sure you know all the strategies we 
have been using through all the daily learning sheets.  
 

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/


Daily Maths Let’s start with a problem solving question today and recap on what we did yesterday. 
 
Remember to set your work out neatly and in a systematic way.  
1.                                                                                   2. 

 
 
Do you know how much you weighed when you were born? Can you work out what it was in lbs and 
Kg?  
 
We are now moving onto units of time. 
Can you answer these questions in your maths book? 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Daily English Today, we would like you to design your own Anglo Saxon buckle/brooch. 
Jewellery was worn by both Anglo Saxon women and men. Gemstones such as amethyst and amber 
and glass beads were used to make simple bracelets and necklaces. Women fastened their dresses at 
the shoulder with a pair of brooches. Men fastened cloaks with brooches and elaborate belt buckles. 
Gold and silver necklaces were rare and worn by women of high rank.  
 
Think carefully about the colours, the shape and what material it would be made from. 
Once you have designed your brooch or buckle, we would like you to write a description about it, 
explaining why you have chosen the design you have.  
 

 
 
 

 



Healthy Me Working together is great and can be good fun. Today, we would like you to plan a treasure hunt for 
your family around your house. You could bury the treasure somewhere interesting and then produce 
a map for the rest of the family to use.  
 
If you do it really well you will be able to use it again when you are 
eventually allowed to have friends around.  
Ask your family to then bury some treasure for you to find.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Problem of the 
Day 

 
 

Remove 6 crayons to make 10 
 

The activities below are supplementary and can be used to further extend learning opportunities whilst at home. 
Home Learning 
 

Please look at your Home Learning grid. 
Visit the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the tab Classes and 
click on your class.  
 
Please plan and complete these activities throughout the duration of the school closure. 
 

National 
Curriculum  
Word Lists 

Look in your Reading Log and find all of the spellings for your year group. How many of these can you 
learn? Use the strategies listed at the top of the page. 

Curriculum 
Overview 

Take time to look at the Curriculum Overview for your year group. This can be found on the school 
website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ Go to the tab Key Information, go down the 
menu on the left hand side to Curriculum, go to Termly Overview and click on the one for your year 
group. 
 
Talk to a grown up at home and decide on an aspect you would like to find out more about. This 
means that when you come back to school, you will be able to share something new. 
 

Useful websites Please see the useful websites list. 
 

Well done for trying all of these areas of learning. Please can I ask that your parent sends a few lines in an email to let me   
know what you have completed today. 
 
 

5B :5b@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk    5H :5h@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk 
 
 

Please look out for tomorrow’s learning, from Mrs Bartlett and Mr Handson 
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